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May 21, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Wednesday, May 27th marks the official end of the 2019/2020 school year.  The final set of 

Edpacks are now due and should be returned to your child’s school between May 22nd and May 

27th.  They can also be returned to any of the meal distribution sites as they will be delivered to 

the schools.  Please make sure you have these materials returned by close of business on May 

27th.      

 

This year has certainly secured its mark as one for the ages.  Even though our routines have 

changed, we have all continued to move forward.  I want to thank everyone for their effort in 

working with their children and the school district as we navigated the challenges we all faced.  I 

hope everyone has a wonderful summer and continues to stay safe.    

 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Darryl Taylor, Jr. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


